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300 Third Street N.E.
-

'

Apt. 303
- Washington, D.C. 20002

February 5,1993

FREdDOM Of IUIDI'MMr. Donnie H. Grimsley
ACT REQ |ESTDirector. Division of Freedom of

Information and Publications Service N O2'ffOffice of Administration p/gj}U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission /
MWt hington, D.C. 20555

'

ATTN: FOlA Request

Dear Mr. Grimsley:

Pursuant to the Freedorn of information Act,I would like to request copies of the
Executive Summary and Attachments 1 - 12 to the December 21,1992 letter from
Joe Colvin, president and chief executive officer of Numarc, to NRC Chairman Ivan
Selin. A copy of the letter is enclosed for your convenience.

Please let me know if you require any additional information; I can be reached at
202/634-1439.
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M;chael O'Mealia
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